
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Caroline Delleney <CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov>

Date: 9/8/2015 2:00:16 PM

Subject: RE: Economic Development efforts in SC

Caroline,
Absolutely! I will reach out to her this week. Is this the best number to reach her - (202) 225-4931? 
Hope all is well.
Katherine

From: Caroline Delleney [mailto:CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 1:48 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Economic Development efforts in SC

Hi Katherine,

Hope you're doing well and had a nice and relaxing Labor Day weekend! One of my friends and old coworker's in Joe 
Wilson's office has some economic development questions for the Governor's office. Would you mind reaching out to 
her? She's really great and super easy to work with. I can link the two of you together or you can use her contact info 
listed below. Thanks so much for your help!

Caroline Delleney
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 8, 2015, at 10:17 AM, Hobbs, Lora <Lora.Hobbs@mail.house.gov> wrote:

Hi Caroline,

I am looking for someone in Governor Haley's office that could broadly discuss some of the economic 
development efforts currently underway in SC. Specifically, I wanted to speak a little bit about the 
structure of workforce development programs in the state and how these efforts are coordinated. If you 
have someone you could refer me to that would be great!

Thanks!
Lora

Lora Hobbs
Legislative Assistant
Congressman Bradley Byrne (AL-01)
119 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515
(202) 225-4931
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